
 

 

 

Rules on the use of gloves at the PCB (SEG-IMP-009)  

 
The Parc Científic de Barcelona (PCB) promotes safe and healthy working environments for both 
people and the environment.  
 
To make sure we reach this goal, it is important that users are respectful of PCB spaces and follow 
the rules established in each case.    
 
Among its rules, the PCB has a strictly enforced safety rule regarding the use of gloves in its facilities: 
 

• Persons working within the laboratories and scientific services of the PCB shall carry out 
experimental activities with a minimum of personal protective equipment (PPE): gowns and 
gloves. Where necessary, the required items of PPE, such as safety goggles, face shields, 
etc., must be added. 
 

• Gowns and gloves are to be used exclusively in areas with experimental activity, that is, the 
PCB laboratories and scientific services. Gowns and gloves are not to be worn in break 
rooms, meeting rooms or other non-experimental spaces.  

 
• Remove gloves before handling doorknobs, lift buttons, telephones and any other non-

laboratory material, both inside the lab and out, including rooms for scientific services. 
 

• Samples must always be carried around the building in a stable container, preferably 
covered, with one hand glove-free.  

 
 
 
We rely on your cooperation in complying with these regulations.  
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